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| P.O. Box 901
Grundy, VA 24614
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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY CCMISSION
Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W.

;

Atlanta, GA 30323

SUBJECT: RENOVAL OF RADIOACTIVE SCURCES FTROI KNOX CREEK COAL CORPORATION

ATTENTION: EARL G. WRIGrr
Senior Licerme Reviewer

; Nuclear Materials Licerwing Section \
| l

IDear Mr. Wright:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the radioactive sources
supplied to Knox Creek Coal Corporation by Science Applications International
Corporation (SAIC) have been removed frem site and retut* SAIC.

)' p
We would like to keep our license number 45-25263-01. -

If you have any questions or require additional inform 1 tion, please feel

free to call (703) 530-7411.

Sincarely,

KNO7 COALCyORATIOe

aus/[A5
David E. Fortner
Vice President of Preparation

(t)i)/OrnfYi&#W
'William D. Oross

Radiation Safety Officer
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cc: Phillip Willis/UCC
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